Are you having issues with your newly adopted Akita?

Please contact apassionforpaws@gmail.com with a brief
description of the problems you are experiencing and a
contact phone number for us to reach you.

We will do our best to get back to you as soon as
possible.

Please understand that we also have jobs, families and
lives to attend to, plus many more dogs to care for so we
cannot always provide instant gratification, but we are
here to help you.



